
 
 
 
 
 
22nd March 2011 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Comic Relief Update 
A big thank you to everyone for all you 
have contributed to Comic Relief!   
 
The School Council have worked very 
hard organising events to raise money 
for this very worthwhile cause and the 
children have been busy collecting and 
counting the donations, which are still 
coming into school. 
 
Amounts raised are as follows: 
 
The second hand Book Sale (held on 
February 11th) raised  £84.13 
 
The Pirate Parade through the village 

raised £40.00.  The children 
followed a route which took them around 
the village, taking in Monks Meadow, 
Hellens, St Bartholomew’s Church and 
Westons.  Thank you to all spectators 
along our route and to the staff and 
visitors at Westons for their generous 
contributions!   
 
The sale of Red Noses and Wear your 
Own Clothes Day raised £217.00. 
 
The running total for sponsorship money 
for the Pirate Parade stands at an 
amazing £541!!! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Total amount raised so far: 
 

£882.13!!!!! 
 
 
 
 
We would like to be able to send off a 
cheque to Comic Relief at the beginning 
of next week.  It would be much 
appreciated if all outstanding sponsor 
money could be in school by this Friday 
25th March. 
 
The children had a very enjoyable time 
during their Pirate Parade and really got 
into the spirit of being scary pirates – 
which can be seen in the photos on the 
reverse! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Lining up outside school – ready to go! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Starting out on the parade 
 

 
On the march near St Bartholomew’s 
Church 

 
Taking charge at Monks Meadow! 
 
 

 
They were very scary at Westons…… 
 

 
Taking command of the Pirate Ship! 
 
 


